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September 15, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This year, as in the past, we continue to work to keep our website up to date by 

publishing student pictures to portray special events and the general atmosphere of our 

schools.  We also continue to make a concerted effort to publicize the many good 

things that our students do, and in that effort, we often provide pictures to the local 

newspapers, along with write-ups. 

 

We are asking that you complete the Photo and Website Permission form on the 

reverse of this letter and return it to your child’s school as soon as possible.  

 

Best wishes for a great school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Beth Regulbuto 

Superintendent of Schools 
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